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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with the Wetlands Protection Act (M.G.L. Ch. 131, §40) you are hereby notified of a public
hearing.

The Freetown Conservation Commission will hold a hearing on Monday July 11, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., to
review a Notice of Intent as follows:

Submitted By: Valtran

Property Owner: Rezendes Family Limited Partnership #1

Represented By: Nyles Zager / Zenith Consulting Engineers, LLC

Scope of Work: Construction of a parking lot with associated vegetated swale and stormwater
basin

Location: 165 South Main Street, Assonet

Map 233, Lot 19

Due to ongoing COVID-19 concerns, this meeting will be online at Zoom.us See meeting notice to
be posted by July 7, 2022 for zoom instructions.

All persons, parties, or corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in relation thereto.

Keven V. Desmarais, Chairman
Freetown Conservation Commission



